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09th August, 2017

To,

His Holiness Baba Ramdev ji
Patanjali, Haridwar,
Uttarakhand

Dear Sir,

We M/s DLB Films Pvt. Ltd. a registered firm under the laws of India, through its
Producer Sandeep Chaudhary an adult, Indian Inhabitant, having office at 11, Nanu
%‘Rew Nagar N. S B\gad (hggm er u{Sferr as wDLBY) conyey our deep
1
oglesl\?o you." Ve regret that an article in today’ s Mumbai Mirror dated
09/ 08/2017 on page number 23 inadvertently published and gave a very incorrect
and objectionable impression that Swamiji Maharaj is associated with a song titl
Saiyan Salyan in the movie “Yeh Hai India”. W)e_ \\\ Fedca O"PW
oy o e i Agouis J- " uwb g} Mpan
We the Producer of the movie hereby convey that Swami Ramdev i ji Maharaj or any

of his products or companies in any manner has nothing to do with our upcoming
movie “Yeh Hai India”,

We seek your blessings and hope you will pardon us in this matter.

Regards,

AN

(Sandeep Chaudhary)
Producer




